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General Comment

As a Michigan native and resident , I strongly oppose any transfer of licenses that would allow or result in
any further or future operations of The Big Rock or the Point Beach nuclear power plants. Already, over
decades, these nuclear operations have lead to extended pollution of ground water, Lake Michigan itself,
water table, even air contamination via radiation releases. While we are on this earth, it is our duty to
work toward a better environment for the health and well being of all life. Instead of dangerous nuclear,
the US needs to lead the way by incorporating clean renewable energy ( wind, solar, thermal, hydo)
within a national grid . Supposedly, Holtec applied for a permit to clean up a site, but instead switched to
instead produce more polluting nuclear fuel ( as in Oyster creek, New Jersey).


